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WE NEED YOUR HELP TO SUPPORT
GARDEN AND MOWING ROSTER

Thank youto all, for the care of our gardens Dear Fam I I IeS
and chickensver theweekend
The garden is a vital part cur learning The exciting part of early childhood
environment. The garden maintenanas an
~ ongoing commitment to valuing the education and teaching iyour
ek b snbiioiibatibialll  children have so many ideas. Our
hThanklymtJ to a(I]: ]Ehetfhamzilci)ezso vtho professior® role as early childhood
&va\xr?gugne degar d‘gn I_\‘fostemu"’r‘w’ educators is to pause and pick up
time is sincerely appreciated. LGRS CEROREE N Rk N0}
themselves along the way.
In a n early childhoodresource book
6002 j]« 2j« r| ®c
E*V;k:;;fﬁ%g:”?lzgmgkgqg s v o the statements_dre\;lv ;ny atten;ion,{
anuary Sam and Sally Stockwe 6r o . o~ ] H
i | and learning plan in any given year |
would look like spaghetti. We have
'~ ot ever referred our learning plan
as spaghetti but as a web. Our
learning plals core commitment is
the foundational skills of early
childhood developmerdnd as a
team have a commitment to the

Term 4

WKk4: 7/8th Novemberg Brooke and Andrew Stevenson
WK5: 14"/ 15" Novemberg

Wk6: 215 224 Novemberg Sam and Sally Stockwell
WK7:28"/29" Novemberg Lee and Krystal Kelly

WKk8: 5%/ 6t Decemberg Jenna and ChrigVilson

children and to the families that
their tangled web will lead to many
discoveries and opportunities for

learning.- treasures that would

pass unnoticed if we chose instead
to lead the children ina straight line
to a predetermined destination.
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Dear Families

Jill, Kylieand Kylie
are needing flowers
for a hammering
project. If you have
flowers in your
garden,you can
share could you
please bring them
iIn? Many Thanks!







